Certificate of Achievement

Awarded to

KATHLEEN S. PERRY

For Successful Completion of

FCIC/NCIC Limited Access Certification

2 Training Hours

Presented by the
Florida Department of Law Enforcement

on

January 22, 2025

This certification expires one year from the date of issuance.

Lucy Saunders, Director
Criminal Justice Information Services




